June 3, 2013

Ms. Emily Ward
ChasenBoscolo
7852 Walker Dr. #300
Greenbelt, MD 20770

Dear Emily,

On behalf of the City of Falls Church, | would like to thank ChasenBoscolo for being a
sponsor at the 32nd Annual City of Falls Church Memorial Day Parade and Festival.
We appreciate the support and commitment from ChasenBoscolo for this event. Thank
you for being such a great community partner and for supporting the City of Falls
Church special events.

This year's Memorial Day Parade and Festival was a huge success with beautiful
weather, a lively parade, wonderful food and an estimated 15,000 festival attendees to
enjoy the day’s events. Over 4,000 people participated in the morning’s 3K Fun Run,
150 vendors displayed in booths across City Hall grounds, and the parade, full of lively
music and competition, was lead by Co-Grand Marshals Audrey Luthman and Janet
Haines. The City of Falls Church intends to continue these traditions into 2014 with
even more residents and visitors enjoying the day's festivities.

The City of Falls Church would very much like to continue the partnership with
ChasenBoscolo and look forward to having you all as a sponsor for the upcoming 38"
Annual Fall Festival and Taste of Falls Church on September 7, 2013.

| look forward to working with you again soon. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me. Thank you again!
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